Csongrád Város Polgármesterétől



2nd May 2018

Dear Mr Mayor Ari Korhonen,

On behalf of the City Municipality of Csongrád, it is with great pleasure that I invite you, our twin town's four-person delegation to our celebratory weekend beginning on 18th August 2018. We cordially invite you to attend the cultural and gastronomic programmes of the traditionally held Wine Festival on that day.

The programme will include presentation of Csongrád's values, and visiting the medical spa, which will provide an excellent opportunity to recharge and relax.

According to our plans, the twin towns' official meeting will be held at 15h on 19th August.

As the closing event of the three days' programme, we hope to count with your presence at our celebratory commemoration held on 20^{th} August.

Dear Mr Mayor, please indicate at your earliest convenience whether you accept our invitation to our festive programmes, which will be at the same time the meeting of the twin towns of the City of Csongrád as well.

Yours sincerely,

Tamás Beďő Mayor